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The figures in the right margin indicate full marks for the question.
Answer any five questions, taking one from each unit.

UNIT-I

1. What is financial system? Discuss the structural
setup of Indian financial system. Also discuss the
salient features of Indian financial system.

3+7+4=14

2. Discuss the linkage between financial markets and
financial institutions. Also discuss the role of
financial system in economic development in a
country like India. 5+9=14

UNIT-II

3. What is financial market? Distinguish between
money market and capital market. Also disucss the
features of capiral market in India. 3+5+6=14

4. Discuss the role of secondary market in Indian
financial system. Also discuss the capital market
reforms in India. 7+7=14

UNIT-III

5. Discuss the functions of commercial banks? Also
discuss the major reforms in the banking sector in
India. 7+7=14

6. Write short note on any two from the following :

(i) NABARD 7+7=14

(ii) Mutual Funds

(iii) Micro Finance

UNIT-IV

7. What is financial service? Distinguish between
financial service and financial product. Discuss in
deteil the various financial services available in
Indian financial sector. 3+3+8=14

8. What is lease financing? Discuss the benefits of
leasing from the perspective of lessor and lessee.
Distinguish between financial and operating lease.

3+7+4=14

UNIT-V

9. Discuss the regulatory setup of Indian financial
system. Critically discuss the role of RBI in
regulating the banking systems in India. 7+7=14

10. Discuss the objectives of SEBI. Also discuss the
regulatory functions of SEBI. 7+7=14
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